
The Church Schools’ 
Leadership Programme
By Angela Atkinson, CSLP Coordinator at Church School 
Leadership Programme

F e b r u a r y  2 0 1 8

NEWS AND VIEWS FROM CENTRAL SOUTH WALES AND BEYOND

B L O G

www.cscjes.org.uk 

Nearly two years ago a group of local Church 
School headteachers met to discuss the issue of 
how we could develop the next generati on of faith 
school leaders. It became clear that we needed to 
do something and from that was born the Church 
Schools’ Leadership Programme. This initi ati ve is 
the only one of its type in Wales and we believe is 
unique in the UK. It’s unique because it is for both 
primary and secondary schools and it is supported 
by the Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Cardiff  and 
the Diocese of Menevia and the Church in Wales 
Dioceses of Llandaff , Monmouth, Swansea and 
Brecon and St David’s. Our programme was not 
meant to replicate existi ng leadership courses 
but to be something diff erent – to develop the 
specifi c skills and vision that make Church Schools 
disti ncti ve. Starti ng in 2016 with 47 parti cipants 
in our fi rst cohort and now with 56 in our second, 
the programme is one of the largest supported 
by the three educati on consorti a in South Wales. 
Teachers from Aberystwyth to Chepstow, in church 
and community schools, are following an 18 month 
programme with twilight sessions and a residenti al 
at the Vale Resort. A key aspect of what we off er is 
the opportunity to be mentored by a senior leader 
in another school and have a bespoke professional 
learning experience. A number of our fi rst cohort 
have gained promoti on either within their own 
school or in other church schools. Evaluati ons of 
the course by parti cipants have been very positi ve 
and encouraging:

“Elements of the course were invaluable to me 
when I was recently successfully interviewed for my 
Deputy Headteacher post. The mentoring I received 
and the guidance provided in the sessions gave me 
the extra edge I needed to move on to this senior 
role.”

“I have gained confi dence to put myself forward 
for the NPQH and I would highly recommend the 
course to colleagues”.

“The course has given me the confi dence to apply 
for a senior secondment positi on within my school 
and I have been fortunate to secure this role. I 
feel strongly that the course allowed me to refl ect 
not only on my faith but also my true ability to 
undertake a strong church school leadership role”.

When retenti on and recruitment issues to senior 
posts in schools is in the news we believe that the 
CSLP in conjuncti on with the consorti a are trying 
to address this. Our children deserve the very best 
and we are committ ed to ensure schools and the 
community get the leaders they deserve.


